
Public Visioning and 

Input Session:

The Future of the 

Bowsertown Landfill 

We need your input!  The Manteo Rotary Club 
is hosting a public visioning and input session 
to help determine the future of the former 
Bowsertown landfill site.  Your participation is 
needed to help direct the future use of this 
community site.  

Location: 108 Budleigh Street, Manteo
Date:  Monday, January 23rd, 2006
Time: 7-9pm

For additional information contact: Tim Shearin, 252-475-0533

Project Partners:


